12 April 2011

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committees on Community Affairs
Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

By email: community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Secretary,

| act for the Australian Osteopathic Association (AOA).

| enclose a submission to your inquiry regarding the National Health Reform
Amendment (National Health Performance Authority) Bill 2011.

There is nothing in the submission which is confidential.
My clients would appreciate an opportunity to be heard by your Committee.

Yours sincerely

George Brownbill





